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AERIAL DEVICE TRAINING 
 

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Lakewood Fire District No. 1, in conjunction with Chief Mike D’Elia and 

Assistant Chief Steve Mulholland, take this opportunity to recognize the dedicated members of the Lakewood 

Fire Department who completed Aerial Device Training at Toms River Fire Academy. This training consisted 

of two sessions, one on Thursday, May 3, 2018, and the other on Sunday, May 6, 2018. 

 

 
 

Training including classroom as well as hands-on components. It focused upon the many and varied types and 

facets of aerial device operations. Once again, members of the Lakewood Fire Department took time away from 

their families to attend this vitally important training. This will no doubt contribute to enhancing the safety of 

the Township of Lakewood community.  

 


